Republic of the Philippines )
Department of Environment and Natural Resourcgs MAT =25 L.
MIMAROPA Region

Provincial Environment and Natural Resources Or@mmww;
2Y;

May 12, 2023

MEMORANDUM

FOR . The Regional Executive Director
MIMAROPA Region

FROM . The OIC-PENR Officer

Calapan City, Oriental Mindoro

SUBJECT : RESIGNATION LETTER OF FORESTER II JIELY ROSE P.
GALINDEZ OF CENRO ROXAS, ORIENTAL MINDORO

Forwarded is letter of resignation of Forester Il Jiely Rose P. Galindez of CENRO
Roxas, Oriental Mindoro effective June 01, 2023.

For information and record.

ALAN ALLE

I

Tracking No. 2305000182

Tlang-Ilang St. Suqui, Calapan City Oriental Mindoro
DENR Contact Nos. (043)288-3017,Tel Fax. 288-3006



Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources

MEMORANDUM

FOR

FROM

MIMAROPA Region
Community Environment and Natural Resources Office
May 8, 2023
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1,‘ DENR-MINMAROPA REGION
r PROVINCGIAL EN\IIRONMENY AND NATURAL
RESOURGCES OFFICE
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The OIC, PENRO =2 |
Calapan City, Oriental Mindoro o WAy T T 2028
The CENR Officer R ,’

SUBJECT

RESIGNATION LETTER OF FORESTER Il JIELY ROSE P.
GALINDEZ

Forwarded herewith is the resignation letter of Forester II Jiely Rose P. Galindez effective

June 1, 2023.

For information and record.

» Number No. 2308§0001£1

Camia St., San Mariano, Roxas, Oriental Mindoro
Contact No.: 0917 876 9985 VOIP: (043) 289-7118
Email: cenroroxas_orientalmin@yahoo.com



Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
MIMAROPA Region

Community Environment and Natural Resources Office
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CENR Officer RECEIVED
San Mariano, Roxas, Oriental Mindoro 4 ,
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BTE / Q- 02-2013
Dear Sir, '

I am writing to inform you my intention to resign from my job as Forester II/ CENRO Planning Officer
of CENRO Roxas Oriental Mindoro effective June 1, 2023.

Being in this position has provided me with many opportunities, and I am extremely thankful for them.
[ am grateful for the insights I have gained and anticipate that they will be of great help to me in my
subsequent endeavors. I would likewise thank you for being supportive of my expert developmernt.
Working with you and the rest of the CENRO Roxas family has been a pleasure to me.

Thank you so much and GOD BLESS!!

Best Wishes,

Camia St., San Mariano, Roxas, Oriental Mindoro
Email: cenroroxas_orientalmin@yahoo.com



